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28 April 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

RE: CORONATION CELEBRATION 

 

To celebrate the Coronation of King Charles III, we will be marking the occasion with events in school 

on Friday, 5 May 2023. 

 

This will be a non-uniform day for students to fundraise for the The Prince's Trust who help and support 

young people. The Prince's Trust | Start Something (princes-trust.org.uk) 

Students will be able to donate £1.00 to wear their own red, white, and blue clothes. (Can we please 

ask that you remind your child to dress appropriately for school; no crop tops or revealing items 

please). 

 

All donations are being collected online via ParentPay. To make a donation, please log into your 

child’s account. 

 

Students will be encouraged to ‘Fly the Flag’ and join their House Tutor in helping to decorate their Tutor 

Room. There will also be a fundraiser cake sale for students at break time in the Trophy Foyer. 

 

Your generous support for this cause is greatly appreciated. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 
 

SEAN CASTLE 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.princes-trust.org.uk/

